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Federation logo 
As you will be aware, we recently 
held a competition for the design of 
our new REYs federation logo.  This 
is the winning logo: 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

(designed by Bethan from Highdown 
School).  
Thank you to everyone who         
submitted a design. 

THANK YOU 

We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone for help-

ing us to ensure that the reopening of nursery went so 

smoothly.  The children have settled into the new set up   

really well; it has been lovely to hear the nursery full of the 

sounds of children playing again.  We have worked really 

hard to ensure that everyone is as safe as possible and we 

want to thank you for supporting us in this.   

Thank you, as well, to the parents/carers whose children did 

not get to return to nursery this term - we are sorry we could 

not offer a space for all children (due to Government        

restrictions) and we thank you for your understanding with 

this. 

Tapestry 
If your child is leaving Blagdon this 

summer you will now be able to ac-

cess their leavers’ report. It is not 

possible to view this on the App, but 

you can if you logon to Tapestry on 

the internet. 

 

If your child is leaving Blagdon, from 

July 13th you will be able to access a 

PDF version of your child’s journal 

that you can download and either 

print or save electronically. 

 

Thank you to all the families who 

have been keeping their child’s Tap-

estry full of pictures of the activities 

they have been up to during the 

lockdown. It has been lovely to see. 

Wishing you all a 
wonderful and safe 

summer 

Important Dates 
Tuesday 21st July - Last day of Summer Term 
 
Tuesday 1st September - INSET day (nursery is closed) 
Wednesday 2nd September - Home Visiting (nursery is closed) 
Thursday 3rd September - Home visiting (nursery is closed) 
Friday 4th September - Existing Blagdon children start back  
Monday 7th September - Willows children start back and new 
children start throughout this week 

www.blagdonnursery.reading.sch.uk  admin@blagdonnursery.reading.sch.uk  0118 937 5425 @blagdonnurseryschool 

Goodbyes 
It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to two members 

of staff this summer. 

 

Mrs Heath is leaving us after 45 years as the 

Bursar/Business Manager.  As you can imag-

ine she has seen many families, staff and 

changes throughout those years; she could 

definitely write a book about all of those 

memories! It really won’t be the same place 

without her - but we wish her well as she 

enjoys a bit more time to  relax! We will miss you. 

 

Miss Newton will also be leaving us this sum-

mer - she has been part of Blagdon for many 

years first as a parent, then as an apprentice 

and now as a qualified keyworker. We wish 

her well as she moves on to a new school - 

we know she will be great! We will miss you. 


